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An Upper House committee inquiring into the Windsor Bridge replacement project will hold its second 
public hearing in Parliament House Sydney, on Monday 7 May 2018. 
 
The committee will hear from Roads and Maritime Services and Transport for NSW, technical experts 
and a proponent of the project. 
 
The committee Chair, the Hon Robert Brown MLC said, ‘The Windsor Bridge is an important piece of 
infrastructure and is highly valued by the local community. The committee will listen to and carefully 
consider the evidence of all key stakeholders to make measured and informed recommendations 
regarding the replacement project’.  
 
The hearing will commence at 10.30 am at Parliament House, Macquarie Street, Sydney. The hearing is 
open to the public and will be webcast live via the Parliament’s website. 
 
The hearing schedule, along with other information about the inquiry including the terms of reference 
and submissions, is available on the committee’s website. 
 
 
 

-ENDS- 
 

 
For further information please contact Committee Chair, 

the Hon Robert Brown MLC, on (02) 9230 2573 
  

https://www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/Pages/home.aspx
https://www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/committees/inquiries/Pages/inquiry-details.aspx?pk=2468

